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I oppose Oregon HB3838 because it will negatively impact caregivers and providers 

who are already stretched thin. This bill threatens to reduce critical resources and 

support systems that these essential workers rely on to deliver quality care. By 

making their jobs more difficult and less sustainable, HB3838 risks worsening the 

caregiver shortage and undermining the well-being of those who depend on their 

services. 


